
 

February is here, bringing with it plenty of exciting activities and learning 

opportunities at Bridlewood Children's Centre! We hope you all had a wonderful start 

to the new year, and we are looking forward to another fantastic month filled with 

fun, growth, and exploration. 

Important Dates & Events: 
February 14 – Valentine’s Day Celebration: 

We will be celebrating love and friendship with special activities and crafts. Children 

are welcome to bring Valentine’s cards for their friends (please no edible treats). 

February 19 – Family Day: 

A reminder that we will be closed on Monday, February 19th, for Family Day. We hope 

you enjoy a wonderful day with your loved ones! 

Winter Gear: Please ensure your child comes dressed appropriately for outdoor play, 

including snow pants, warm boots, mittens, and hats. We love to enjoy outdoor 

activities, even in the winter! 

Labelling Items: To prevent mix-ups, please label all clothing and personal belongings 

with your child’s name. 

Health & Wellness: If your child is feeling unwell, we kindly ask that you keep them 

home to ensure the well-being of all children and staff. 

February Learning Themes: This month, our classrooms will explore themes of 

kindness, friendship, and winter wonders! Children will engage in activities such as: 

Crafting heart-themed art projects: Reading stories about friendship and empathy 

Science experiments exploring the magic of snow and ice. 

This month Lady bug room said goodbye to Khaed as he is all grown up and moving to 

the big league downstairs in the bunny room as they have been expecting him 

for a while. 

Thank you for your continued support 

in making Bridlewood Children’s Centre 

a nurturing and enriching environment 

for all children.
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